
 

 
 
 

Churchdown Club Summer Newsletter 
 
Wow, May was a great month with the Coronation weekend 
and the Folk and Ale Festival, it has been great to see so 
many people visiting the Club, including lots of new faces! 
 
The weather has been lovely recently so our outside space 
has been put to good use. Just a polite reminder that there is 
no smoking on the artificial grass/bench seating, the 
designated smoking area is by the steps heading back into 
the club.  
 
From 1 July we will be offering half price Club membership 
for the rest of the year – tell your friends! Membership is a 
great way to save up to 50p per drink. 
 



Welcome to all our summer skittles league players playing 
Monday – Thursday in the skittle alley. 
Fun bowls sessions continue out on the green every Friday 
from 5.30, you don’t need any equipment, just a flat pair of 
shoes and anyone is welcome to come along and ‘have a go’ 
 
Monthly quiz takes place on the last Friday of every month, a 
great night with a couple of hours of brain testers, just £1 to 
enter but make sure you come along early as tables fill up 
quickly. If you arrive early remember you can always order 
from Delipizza and bring your pizzas and sides into the Club – 
they give you a buzzer to take to your table so you know 
when your food is ready!! 
 
Dates for the diary:  
Friday 30 June – QUIZ night!! 
Saturday 8 July – LIVE music with Make Mine A Double 
Saturday 5 August LIVE music with Tumbling Down  
Friday 25 – Sunday 27 August: Cider Festival – LIVE music 
throughout the weekend! 
Saturday 9 September – LIVE music with Over The Hill 
Saturday 7 October LIVE music with The Masterplan 
 
We recently ran a fun karaoke night/disco and are hoping to 
run these quarterly throughout the year so keep a look out 
for an Autumn date. 
 
We have had some sold out weekends for Sunday roasts 
recently so booking is recommended!! Please note there will 
be no roasts on Sunday 23 and 30 July while the ladies in the 
kitchen take their summer holiday! 



A major development which we hope will benefit many in the 
club plus our wider community is that we now officially have 
a planning application in to provide access for all to the Club. 
This can be viewed on the Tewkesbury planning portal and 
we would appreciate any support towards this application. 
Should this application be successful then your support will 
be even more vital as we commence a fundraising campaign 
to support the project – a massive milestone I am sure you 
will agree!!! 
 
As always we value your feedback so if you please have 
anything either positive or constructive to add please email 
cclub.secretary@btconnect.com where your email will be 
picked up and discussed at our next monthly committee 
meeting. This is the best way to contact any members of the 
committee. 
 
Have a lovely summer and see you soon! 
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club 
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